IMPORTANT MESSAGE
TO OWNERS OF R EMINGTON
MODEL 600 AND 660 RIFLES,
MOHAWK 600 RIFLES, AND’
XP-100 PISTOLS.

Under certain unusual circumstances, the safety selector
and trigger of these firearms could be manipulated in a
way that could result in accidental discharge.

The installation of a new trigger assembly will remedy
this situation. Remington is. therefore, recalling all
Remington Model 600 and 660 rifles. and all Mohawk

Model 600 rifles—except those with a serial number
starting with an “A."

Also included in the recall are any XP-100 pistols with
a scrial number below 7507984. except those with the
prefix “A” or “B” before the number.

Owners of the above guns should contact
one of the following gunsmiths:

In Honolalu In Honolulu In Hoookaa

Honsport, Ltd. The Thom Company. Ltd. Ka Pu Kapili

1365 Colburn Street King & Smith Streets P.0. Box 745

Honoluiu, Hawaii 96817 Honolulu, Hawaii 96817 Honokaa. Hawaii 95727
(808) 833.3026 or {808)538-6764 (808) 775-0244

(808) 949-5591

If the location of the nearest gunsmith is not cotnvenient for personal
delivery of your gun. you may send the gun callect o the gunsmith
and have {t returned prepaid. Guns covered by the recall should be
inspected and modified before further usage. This work will be done

at no charge by participating gunsmiths.
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